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  The Evangelism Trail – July 2020 

 

August is already here! Hard to believe the summer of 2020 is ending. I pray it has been a happy and healthy 

one for each of you. We have had some good family time the past few months. 

 

We have kept so busy; time had just flown by this summer. We were just in Butler, AL for the “Boots for 

Glory” veterans’ parade and rodeo with the ministry’s “The Gospel Parade” float. Our friends from “Wee Can 

Know” ministry in Arabi, LA joined us along with some of 

our family. We were there helping kick off the rodeo, 

despite the Covid virus! We had a great time with spiritual 

throws and handouts for children and adults. With the 

music playing, the message of salvation displayed on the 

float based on Patti’s book, “The Gospel Parade” (thanks 

daughter Sarah for the art work) and the flags and banners 

unfurled, we tried to Glorify God in a mighty way. Thank 

you for the prayers for favor with the weather and journeys mercies. God heard you! The 

rain stopped, weather cleared and the parade started right on time. Remember to let us know if you want us to 

participate in a local parade or event with “The Gospel Parade” float and Gospel Presentation. 

 

We have been so honored to continue to get the opportunity to work at “The Mission of Hope” Addiction 

Recovery men’s campus. We were there for two early morning chapel services and our 

monthly “On Becoming a Father” training on Saturday night. This month was “The Power 

of the Father’s Words.” Pictured here is the chapel where the services and fathers training 

take place. 

 

They are holding their first annual “Walk for Hope” September 24th 

at Medal of Honor Park here in Mobile. If you would like to 

participate with a donation, you can contact Shelly Robinson at 251-

689-3855 to find how you can sponsor someone that will be 

participating in the upcoming event. 

                                                                                                                         

We celebrated Patti’s Moms 91st birthday this month. You talk about a dedicated prayer 

warrior that has been such an inspiration for us for almost 50 years! She helps with the 

newsletters folding, stuffing, labeling, stamping, and sealing envelopes for us. What a 

tremendous blessing she is and so helpful encouraging the ministry and helping with the 

newsletter. 

 

We plan to be in North Carolina in August for ministry business and hope we can soon see things back to 

normal. God has allowed us, unlike so may ministries, to keep busy with “sharing the good news.” For that we 

thank Him and are so incredibly grateful. 

 

There are many prayers needed for the elderly, the ill, the unemployed and people living daily in fear. Please 

continue praying for them and for leaders to have wisdom and discernment to get us back to normal as soon as 

possible. Pray for schools to reopen with as close to normal schedule as possible. Joe and Patti. 

 


